
JOSEPH A. LOGAN 

1819 PEACHTREE ROAD, N. E. 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30309 

September 9, 1966 

Dear Mayor Allen, 

Though I have not in the past agreed with 
many of your political stands, I hasten at this time 
to extend to you my sincere appreciation for your 
extremely courageous and dedicated behavior during 
the awful hours of the riot on Tuesday evening. 

Without the lea dership which you exhibite d, 
tha t t erri fying s ituation could and probably would 
have resulted in a much greater tragedy. 

You have the heart-felt gratitude of my 
f amily a nd me. 

Honorable Ivan Allen 
Mayor of Atlanta 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 
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